
Latta Bridge Replacement: Jasper Avenue, 90 Street to 91 Street

On behalf of the City of Edmonton, PCL Construction will be performing a full replacement of

Latta Bridge along with roadway improvements on Jasper Ave. This work will take place along

Jasper Ave between 90 Street and 91 Street. This work will require a full closure of Latta Bridge for

the duration of the project. Access to 91 Street from Jasper Ave will be limited to residential traffic

until May 2023, after which the intersection of 91 Street and Jasper Ave will be closed for roadway

construction. Work is scheduled to begin on August 22, 2022 and is anticipated to be complete

by October 2023.

Scope of Work
● Demolition and replacement of the existing Latta Bridge

● Full replacement of existing pavement structure and sidewalks

● Full replacement of street lighting

● Landscaping and utility upgrades

Access
During the construction period, detours will be maintained to divert non-residential traffic. 91

Street will remain open for residential traffic until May 2023. After May 2023, residential vehicle

traffic will have access to alleys in the surrounding area. Temporary pedestrian pathways will be

maintained for the duration of the project. Affected location(s) are marked on the back of this

bulletin.

For information about this project, visit edmonton.ca/LattaBridge or contact:

Jim Murray
Project Manager, City of Edmonton
Phone: 780-944-7667
jim.murray@edmonton.ca
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